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Dwarka, Phase-1, New Delhi-77
Dt. 17.05.2024

 
Public Notice

 
    It has come to our attention that an individual with the mobile

number +917050392639 is impersonating as Dr. B.N. Gangadhar,

Chairman of the National Medical Commission (NMC).

 2.  It is to be informed that this mobile number does not belong to

Dr. B.N. Gangadhar, Chairman, NMC.

3.      The public is advised not to engage in any conversation with the

person using the mobile number +917050392639, claiming to be Dr.

B.N. Gangadhar. Any individual taking cognizance or acting on such

conversations does so at their own risk.

4.      This notice is issued to safeguard the public from any

misinformation and to prevent any unauthorized activities carried out

by the impersonator.

 

 

By and with the order of Chairman, NMC.
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